
2024 Lacrosse Season Coaching & Equipment Report 

 

The 2024 Lacrosse season was another successful one for all ages withing the Medicine Hat 
Sundevils organization. We made many new coaches joining the association along with numerous 
returning coaches, trainers and managers. We continue to see increased numbers of our coaches 
being properly certified at the ALA levels. The board has worked hard the last few years to ensure 
coaching clinics are being offered close too or in Medicine Hat.  

 

Equipment has continued to be one of the larger expenses for the club. We have purged the storage 
locker of the (no longer useable equipment) we have now moved onto replacing more of the older 
equipment that is no longer useable or reparable.  
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